
From: Fiona Donaldson   
Sent: 19 April 2021 13:44 
To: George Smith   
Subject: Wroxton Motocross Ref: 21/00517/F 
 
Dear Mr Smith 
 
I wish to object to the retrospective planning application for Wroxton Motocross Ref: 21/0051/F and 
to add my full support to the submission from Hornton Parish Council.  I am very concerned about 
the effect the now extensive race track has had on the local environment and wildlife, as well as the 
increase in noise disturbance and traffic in the area.  I used to visit the track with my children when 
it was a family friendly, accessible local track and it rubbed along with the local residents causing 
limited disturbance but I now feel the owners are not interested in the countryside or care about the 
local community. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Ian Donaldson 
1 Pages Lane Hornton Banbury Oxon OX15 6BX. 
 


